
 
           DRUG-FREE WORKPLACE POLICY 

 
To:  All Gavilan College Employees 
 
From:  Human Resources 
   
Re:  Drug-Free Workplace 
 
 
In compliance with the Federal Drug-Free Workplace Act of 1988, please read the 
Drug-Free Workplace Notice.  Complete the bottom portion of this form and submit 
it to the Personnel Office.  Keep a copy of the Drug-Free Workplace notice for your 
records. 


